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“I press toward the mark for the prize of the high calling of God
in Christ Jesus.” Philippians 3:14

As | write this letter, the song, “I have been blessed, God’s so good to me” is
on my heart. God has been so good. In the past few months it has been
amazing to see the hand of God working in every situation.

On December 19, 2020, our daughter:
Hannah married Jared. It was a very

Pensacola, FL, and we were so blessed _
to be able to be there. Thank you for your *
prayers, and please pray for them as the
take this new journey of life together.

?:TAnother blessing is that on January 31,
. Valda accepted Jesus Christ as her
personal Savior. While still in Brazil, we
had received a call to visit her. We left
her with the plan of salvation. She visited
the church a couple of times but no
decision. Then Jed sent us the picture
taken the night of her profession.
Amen!ll We are so thankful for the souls

) p— that have been saved since we left Brazil
and the great work Jed and Gloria are doing in our absence. We praise the
Lord for this young missionary couple.

We are also very grateful for the meetings that we have already been able to
be in.
thankful for their faithfulness to missions. ~ We are looking forward to being
with more of the church families that have partnered with us. We already
have a full schedule for our Sundays all the way through the first week of
June, but still have some Wednesdays open in April and May if you would
like for us to come by and give an update. We will be stateside until June
22nd when we return to Brazil. My contact information is 762-399-0135 or
doolittle@brazilianmissions.org.  If you would like to see our latest
presentation, you can access it through this link https://
vimeo.com/487295406.

Thank you for your faithfulness through your prayers and giving
toward the work God has called us to.

Joyfully serving Him,
The Doolittles
Stephen, Kelly, and family
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Every church has been an encouragement to us, and we are so{



